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PRACTICE NEWS – DID YOU KNOW? 

 
A new phone system has been installed. It includes a message to indicate 

the caller’s position in the queue and offers the option of a call back, which 

if accepted will hold the caller’s position in the queue and automatically 

recall them when it becomes their turn.   

The new system also records all calls automatically. 

If you have any feedback please pop a note in the Practice Comments Box 

which is situated on the shelf of the Reception Window. 

 

 
 

In January there were 150 missed appointments at our practice:- 

 Doctors = 67  Nurses/Phlebotomy = 83 



 

 

 

 

  

                   

 

Vaccination appointments are available at the 

Practice:-   
 

Pneumonia vaccine is available at any time of the year to over 65 or at risk 

under 65’s.  

 

For Shingles - please check criteria chart below. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAMMAGRAMS are still available for the over 70’s on request, 

especially if there is a history of cancer in the family. Please contact 

01384 244177 to speak to someone about an appointment. Breast 

screening is available every 3 years.  

 

 

BOWEL CANCER tests are still available for anyone over 74, you can 

request a screening kit just phone - 0800 707 6060. They are available 

every 2 years. 

 
 

 

Resuscitation Session:  

  

 
 

The PPG have arranged for a free training session which will take place   

 

 10th April at 6.30pm 

at St Peter’s Church Hall, 

Hiplands Road B62 0BH. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please sign up at our practice, ask at  

Reception Desk.  


